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Corona update: stricter controls and

registration requirement for teleworking

On 24 March, the Consultative Committee announced a so-called "broad

cooling package" aimed at stopping and reversing the rising hospitalisation

and infection trend. These announced tightening measures came into effect

last Saturday (27 March) through the new Ministerial Decree of 26 March

2021.

This article in available Dutch or French.
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